
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Near miss last week  
 
At the end of last week we had a near miss with several pupils walking out between a 
parked car and van and narrowly missed being hit. 
We have spoken to the children in assembly and reminded them of the road safety rules.  
We have also spoken with Cornwall Council, who have suggested that the traffic 
enforcement team visit to ensure that parking is safe on the roads leading to school.  
 
Please can parents avoid parking directly opposite the gate, as this makes it dangerous for 
the children to cross the road. There is a white line that marks this area.  
Thank you for your cooperation with this.  
 
 
Remembrance Sunday  
 
The whole school went to Cubert Church today to lay wreaths that each class had made 
and to take part in an act of remembrance.  
We are so proud of all the children who behaved extremely respectfully throughout and 
the Yr 6 who did the readings for the service.  
 
A huge thank you to Mrs Manley and Wendy Barritt who organised this whole event.  
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Christmas nativity Owls  
 
Owls will be having their nativity performances on the following dates:  
Monday 11th December evening performance for parents—time TBC 
Thursday 14th December morning performance primarily for grandparents—time TBC  
 
 
 
Christmas nativity Yr 1 & Yr 2  
 
Skylarks & Lapwings will be having their nativity performances on the following dates:  
Tuesday 12th December at 1.30pm for grandparents 
Tuesday 12th December at 5.30pm for parents  
Wednesday 13th December at 5.30pm for parents  
 
Tickets will be available from the office in December. We will let you know when nearer 
the time.  
 
 
 
PTFA Christmas Bauble Competition 
  
To celebrate Christmas 2023 the PTFA are organising a Christmas bauble competition. We 
invite all children to use their imagination and decorate the most Christmassy Christmas 
bauble to be displayed at school. 
  
Ceramic baubles will be available for children to purchase after school on Friday 10th and 
17th November from the PTFA at a cost of £3. Decorated baubles to be returned to 
school by the 1st December to be entered into the competition. The winners will be chosen 
by representatives from the school council and will win a prize. 
  
Baubles will be returned to children at the end of term to decorate their own trees at 
home. 
  
 
 
PTFA Christmas Event - save the date 8th December 
  
The PTFA team are busy behind the scenes organising the annual Christmas Santa Event - 
more details to follow but please save the date. If you would like to get involved and help 
with this event, please email the PTFA on the below address.  
We are also looking for donations of raffle prizes so if you have any unwanted gifts/ know 
any businesses that would like to donate please get in contact. 
  
See you all soon 
  
The PTFA team 
ptfa@cubert.cornwall.sch.uk  
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School CCTV 
For site security, health and safety and child 
safeguarding purposes, Cubert School operates a 
CCTV system. Images may be retained and used for 
reference to aid investigation as necessary. 

Term dates 2023—2024 
 

Autumn term (72 days) 
4 September - 19 December 2023 
(Half term 23-27 October 2023) 
 
Spring Term (56 days) 
4 January - 28 March 2024 
(Half term 12-16 February 2024) 
 
 
Summer term (67 days) 
15 April - 24 July 2024 
(Half term 27 May - 31 May 2024) 

 
INSET DAYS 

Mon 4th Sept  

Cubert Kids Club 
 

Please don’t forget to pay your dues for 
childcare! 

Reminder to parents that if you need to book 
places in CKC for your child/ren you must 
contact Jane Wall, who manages the club,  via 
her email address. 

Children with Asthma 
If your child has Asthma, please leave a 

labelled inhaler in the office in case it is needed 
during PE, school trips or at any other time. 
We make regular checks and will notify 
you if your child’s inhaler is out of date.  

 
 
 
 
 
IF YOU HAVE MOVED HOUSE AND OR HAVE 
DIFFERENT CONTACT DETAILS  -  Please let us 
know in the Office.  
 

 

Health Visiting and School Nurse advice line  
 
They can be reached on:  01872 322779 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/healthvisiting 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/schoolnursing  

 

 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY !!  

 
Dorothy, Harriet, Leo, Jay, Poppy, 

& Jacob E  
 

 

STAR OF THE WEEK THEMES  
 
10/11 Art 
17/11 Maths Reasoning & Problem Solving   
24/11 Vocabulary   
01/12 RE 
08/12 Teachers Choice / KS1 performance/
rehearsals  
15/12 TBC  

Cubert School 
STARS OF THE WEEK  

For  ‘Art’ 
 
OWLS                    Theo & Hudson 
PIPITS              Albie & Blake 
SKYLARKS           Stanley O & Mabel T 
LAPWINGS           Marni & Orla 
SWALLOWS         Logan & Noah  
PUFFINS             Skye & Aria    
CURLEWS             Maisi & Freya  

SECOND HAND UNIFORM  
 

Our PTFA are hosting second hand uniform sales on 
a regular basis, so please keep an eye out for the 

dates of the sales.   


